
WELCOME BACK TO OUR
MONTHLY
NEWSLETTERS!
Each month it is our plan to share with you all of
the great things happening within Evolving Lives
LLC. 

On October 19th, 2024, Evolving Lives
LLC was nominated and awarded the
NAACP L.E.A.D Award  by Bowling
Green-Warren County NAACP. It was an
honor to be recognized among the
many amazing businesses and
individuals in our community!

EL HAPPENINGS

MY BEAUTIFUL
CONFERENCE 2024
On October 15th, 2024, Evolving Lives and
Community Pathway, Inc. hosted over 40 girls
ages 10-18 in a day of workshops focused on self-
empowerment, artistic expression, mental
wellness, vision & goal setting. Thank you to all of
our sponsors, those who donated as well our
community partners. A special thank you to the
keynote speaker, Gail Gardner, founder of I AM
Blossom’s and SHE WAS MADE, workshop
presenters, volunteers, families and everyone who
participated in this years My Beautiful
Conference.  We had a great turn out and we are
looking forward to next year’s conference.

WHAT’S NEW?
In the beginning of 2024, Evolving Lives decided
to expand our community outreach services by
creating a non-profit organization (501c3)
Community Pathway, Inc. Our mission is to bridge
gaps in wellness by creating pathways to holistic
living for all through innovative partnerships,
inclusive programs, and accessible resources. To
learn more about Community Pathway, Inc. 
visit: www.communitypathway.org. 



Supportive Services

At Evolving Lives, we
have Targeted Case

Management Services
as well as Community

Support Services. These
services are currently
available for Medicaid
client’s only. Please talk

with your Therapist
about our supportive

services. We are always
here to assist you in

getting connected to the
right resources. 

Evolving Lives LLC

1990 Louisville Road, Ste 107 & 108
Bowling Green, KY 42101

              info@evolvinglivesllc.com 

(270) 495-1222

 www.evolvinglivestherapy.com

THINGS TO LOOK OUT FOR:
Client Feedback Forms

Here at Evolving Lives LLC, we take pride in knowing that all of our client’s are treated
well, with respect and dignity. Our hope is that you have a great experience with our
providers and with our team. We want to give you the opportunity to give us some
feedback on your experience here with us. We have signs in our office, as well as a link
that will be sent our via email. We appreciate your feedback. 

Fall/ Winter Therapeutic Groups
Be on the look out for posting about when teen and adult therapeutic groups begin
this fall. 

Weather/ Schedule Changes
As we start getting closer to winter months, your clinician and/or our team will be in
contact with you about any schedule changes due to the weather. 

Follow us: Facebook Evolving Lives LLC Instagram @evolvinglives


